
From: Claire Sparklin  
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 11:19 AM 
To: Kowalski, Matthew; Rampson, Wendy; Eaton, Jack; Krapohl, Graydon 
Subject: No Cut Through on Lambeth - 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Road Condominium Project 
 
Dear City Planners and Council Representatives,  
 
As a homeowner in the Lansdowne neighborhood, for the safety of my four children and their 
friends, I ask you to prevent the 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Road Condominium Project from 
creating a cut-through for traffic using Lambeth Drive.  
 
Keeping children in our community safe must be a top priority. There are many children living in 
the neighborhood, attending Lawton Elementary, congregating at the two sports fields located in 
Lansdowne for both practice and games and visiting the playgrounds spread throughout the 
neighborhood. A cut through our neighborhood streets threatens the safety of our children. 

Please, do no compromise our children's safety. Prevent the 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Road 
Condominium Project from cutting through our neighborhood using Lambeth Drive.   
 
Thank you, 
Claire Sparklin 
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